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PLEASE DO NOT PUSH SNOW IN THE 

ROAD! 
This action is not allowed per 

village ordinances,  plus the 

result can be dangerous. If the 

offenses continue individuals 

will be issued citations! 

Please be kind, considerate, 

and think of others.    

 
WINTER PARKING 

No Parking 2 am to 6 am 

November 15 to March 

15. By ordinance, this is a 

requirement for village 

residents and guests. Parking 

Tickets are $25 and can be 

issued whether there is a snow event happening or not.  

License plate registrations are suspended after 30 days, if 

the ticket is not paid. Tickets need to be paid to the 

Village and can be left in the Drop Box at Village Hall.  

 

DANE COUNTY BOOK MOBILE 

Dane County Book Mobile comes to Dane every 

Monday evening all year long.  If you like to read and 

cannot get to the Library, then enjoy the services of the 

Book Mobile in Dane each week.  Books can be ordered 

online and picked up at the Book Mobile. Masks are 

required and social distancing is respected.   

 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETINGS VIA ZOOM 

The Village Board now holds it monthly meetings via 

ZOOM on the computer.  The agenda is posted with the 

Zoom link on the village website.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend the meeting and listen to the business in front of the 

Board of Trustees. ZOOM is free to use and meetings are 

open to the public, meetings begin at 6:30 pm. 

ELECTION- FEBRUARY 16, 2021  

Primary election for Superintendent of Public 

Instruction will be held on Tuesday February 16, 2021. 

In-person Absentee Voting starts February 2. Seven 

candidates are in the running for one position. The  

two candidates with the highest vote count will move 

on to the April 6th election. Polls open at 7 am and 

close at 8 pm. 

 
IF YOU THINK YOU SMELL GAS:  

• Leave the area IMMEDIATELY and evacuate 

everyone from the home or 

building. 

• Go to a remote location and 

call your gas provider. 

• If gas is blowing, also call 

911. 

• Move quickly:  Do not stop to 

look for the leak or open 

windows. The area can be ventilated later. 

Do not touch or use anything that might create a spark, 

such as a cellphone, light switch, or garage door opener. 

These can ignite gases or vapors that may cause an 

explosion.  

 

JANUARY CAUCUS 

At Caucus four (4) residents were nominated as candidates 

for the Village Board. These four people will appear on the 

ballot in April. Running for the two trustee positions are: 

✓ Nick Browne 

✓ Jennifer Esser 

✓ Donald Lord  

✓ Roger Schmidt 

 

MANY THANKS FROM THE VILLAGE 

CLERK  

I am grateful to all of you for working with me and 

getting your tax payments and dog license applications 

into the Clerk’s office via the mail or drop box.  It 

worked really well in this different kind of world we 

find ourselves in. It is never too late to get a receipt, 

just let me know you need one for your property taxes 

and I can email it, or you can drop off a self-addressed 

stamped envelope for the receipt to be mailed.       

 

E   

  Enjoy February and all   

  the wonder it has to offer!  

  Stay Safe and Be Well.     
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